
“I was inspired to help the employees at Peets/Chequers 

because while all of this [COVID-19 pandemic] was 

happening I thought, "what of the hourly workers at 

Peets/Chequers?". These people have been with us 

throughout our medical school experience as much as 

anyone else. They are like our family, and as such no one in 

the BUSM family should go without during these challenging 

times. They are one of us as much as anyone else in this 

institution.” 

 Andrea Alonso, MD, (MED’20) 


